Notification to Agency of Receipt
of Open Records Appeal

Re:  Open Records appeal filed by Peter Hasselbacher, M.D.

An appeal has been filed with the Attorney General pursuant to KRS 61.880(2)
regarding your agency’s denial of an open records request. A copy of the appeal is attached.
A copy of this notice is being sent to the complaining party.

Pursuant to 40 KAR 1:030 Section 2, the agency may respond to this appeal. The agency must
send a copy of its response, and any accompanying materials, to the complaining party.

The Attorney General shall not agree to withhold action on the appeal beyond
the time limit imposed by KRS 61.880(2). The agency response should be faxed to:

Amye Bensenhaver
Attorney General’s Office
700 Capitol Avenue
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601
Fax: (502) 564-6801

If you wish to respond, please refer to log number 201600105.
Your response must be received no later than Tuesday, March 8, 2016.

This notice was distributed on 03/02/16 to:

Peter Hasselbacher, M.D.
President

Kentucky Health Policy Institute
3505 Winterberry Circle
Louisville, KY 40207

Sherri Pawson

Senior Compliance Officer
Archives and Special Collections
University of Louisville

400 Ekstrom Library

Louisville, KY 40292

Leslie Chambers Strohm
University Counsel Office
University of Louisville
206 Grawemeyer Hall
Louisville, KY 40292



